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Timeliness Report 

  
Due to the delay in releasing 2016 specifications by standard setters (SEER, NPCR, and 
NAACCR) and the impact on software vendors to release their 2016 software versions, 
the CCR will temporarily suspend the timeliness of reporting standard through 
February 28, 2017. This will apply for cases with a year of diagnosis of 2016 AND the 
number of months between date of last contact and date case received is greater 
than 6 months. 
  
NOTE: A previous Data Alert indicated that Timeliness would be suspended through 
December 31, 2016. The date has since been re-evaluated and extended through 
February 28, 2017 per the above criteria.   
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